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31/10/2024  13:44:202024/4773/P WREP Linus Rees The description of this application does not include reference to 45 Warren Street. The covering letter clearly 

states: 

"We write on behalf of our client, Fitzroy House Limited (‘the Applicant’), to submit an application for full 

planning permission for external alterations to the 45 Warren Street, London (‘the Site’)"

Please could the planning department please correct the description of the application so that it states not only 

355 Euston Road, but also 45 Warren Street, and 47 Fitzroy Street as the proposals to the Warren Street and 

Fitzroy Street elevations are significant and face onto residential occupiers and the Fitzroy Square 

conservation area. This is a large site with three elevations.

(Comments made on behalf of Charlotte Street Association).
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